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August 25, 2021 
 
Rep. Jan Schakowsky 
2367 Rayburn HOB 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Rep. Anna Eshoo 
272 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Dear Chairs Schakowsky and Eshoo: 
 
We have received your letter dated July 26 asking questions about COVID-19 
misinformation and advertisers. At this time, we have nothing to share in response to the 
questions you have raised, outside of what Mark has said publicly1. We are not going to 
comment on advertising and have shared publicly the work we have done on COVID-19 
misinformation and will continue to share updates publicly of our efforts to combat and 
reduce misinformation as there are updates to share.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
FACEBOOK, INC. 

 
1https://www.cbsnews.com/video/mark-zuckerberg-says-facebook-removed-18-million-posts-with-covid-
misinformation-wont-say-how-many-people-viewed-them/ 


